
  

 

  

 

  

  

   

    

     

       

   

    

    

 

   

      

  

   

       

  

        

     

  

      

   

   

   

   

  

  

  

“Ticket to Play” 

2017-2018 General Information 

NO TICKET= NO TRYOUT 

All Hoggard High School students trying out for any sport must complete the "Ticket to Play" 

process prior to trying-out for any sports team. 

This process is in place for students to submit all required paperwork to the Athletic 

Department. Students will receive a "Ticket" once all of the required paperwork has been 

submitted. The "Ticket to Play" process will also include the Athletic Director performing a 

preliminary eligibility check (age, address, and grades) as well as referencing school fines. 

Those students that are not eligible will not receive a "Ticket" and will not be allowed to try 

out. School fines must be paid before a "Ticket" will be issued. 

Spring/Summer 2017 "Ticket to Play" sessions will be held on the following dates in the Media 

Center: 

Incoming Freshman ONLY: June 5-7, 4pm-5pm, June 14th 12am-2pm  

All students: Monday, June 12th – Tuesday, June 13th 10am- 12pm  

*Once the school year begins, "Tickets to Play" sessions will take place on an on-going, as 

needed, basis. Students will need to listen for announcements. 

**Current Hoggard students can come to the Main Office during the week of May 22nd 

through May 26th to get a "Ticket" for the 2017-2018 school year according to the times 

below: 

Last Names beginning with: Reporting day and time: 

A-D Monday, May 22, 8:00-8:30am 

E-J Tuesday, May 23, 8:00-8:30am 

K-Q Wednesday, May 24, 8:00-8:30am 

R-Z Thursday, May 25, 8:00-8:30am 



 

          

       

       

  

   

     

    

     

   

  

  

      

      

    

     

   

     

    
      

 
 

 
     

     
 

All of the required forms can be found by clicking on the Hoggard Athletics Page, under 

“General Info.” www.hoggardsports.com Here is a list of the required forms: 

1. Physical Form (valid 395 days from the date of the physical, must be current for try-out 

dates) MUST BE SIGNED BY A DOCTOR! 

2. NHCS Pre-Participation Form (acknowledging Code of Ethics) 

3. Concussion Consent Form (signed by parent & student) 

*Parents will still be required to attend sports interest meeting. 

After the "Ticket" has been issued, the student will need to give the "Ticket" to the head 

coach of the sport they want to try-out for. 

Multiple Sport Athletes: 

If a student anticipated trying out for multiple sports throughout the year, they will need to 

get a "Ticket" for each sport. Multiple "Tickets" will not be given at the "Ticket to Play" session. 

They will need to attend each season’s session in order to have eligibility and school fines 
assessed. They will be given a “Ticket” as long as they are in good standing and have a current 
physical. 

Incoming 9th graders will need a "Ticket" prior to participating in any summer workouts. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Hoggard High School Athletic 
Director, Kristi Tinnes at kristi.tinnesbrown@nhcs.net. (910) 350-2072 x410. 

***
 
FORMS MAY ALSO BE SCANNED AND EMAILED TO MRS. TINNES AND SHE WILL PROCESS THEM 


AS THEY ARE RECEIVED. THE TICKET TO PLAY WILL BE GIVEN TO THE COACH
 
***
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